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January 16, 2014
Dear Parents,

Miami-Dade County Public Schools has made great progress in its efforts to increase the third grade promotion rate. As we continue to offer a variety of instructional models to meet the needs and learning styles of our diverse population of students, it is also our goal to keep parents and guardians informed regarding assessments that are occurring in schools across the District.
The Grade 3 Reading Student Portfolio, mandated by the Florida Department of Education, is the first assessment administered that determines grade level promotion. Testing begins in January 30, 2014. This portfolio contains a variety of assessments that provide important information regarding each child’s skill on the fourteen tested benchmarks assessed on the FCAT. 
The following is a list of dates in which the portfolio will be administered to your child.

Portfolio #1

Thursday

1/30/14  
Portfolio #2

Thursday

2/6/14  
Portfolio #3

Thursday

2/13/14  
Portfolio #4

Thursday

2/20/14  
Portfolio #5

Thursday

2/27/14  
Portfolio #6

Thursday

3/6/14  
Portfolio #7

Thursday

3/13/14  
Portfolio #8

Wednesday

3/19/14  

Portfolio #9

Thursday

4/3/14 

Portfolio #10

Thursday

4/10/14 

Please ensure that your child comes to school every day and arrives on time.  We greatly appreciate all of your assistance.  If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher.
Sincerely,

Third Grade Teachers

